
Anzac Day 2020
We'll be closed on Monday 27 April to observe the Anzac Day public holiday.

Our opening hours
We will:

be closed on Monday 27 April

reopen on Tuesday 28 April.

If you are in need of urgent assistance over this period, support will continue to be available. Visit our "Need urgent help
now?" page for more information.

Need urgent help now? (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/contact-us/need-urgent-help-now/)

Anzac Day events
There are no public events or commemorations for Anzac Day 2020 in New Zealand.

However, we invite you to take part from your own home by "standing at dawn" on April 25. The RSA and NZDF have
created a website with everything you need to know to commemorate from home. 

How you can commemorate Anzac Day from home in 2020
(https://www.standatdawn.com/home)
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